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Harvest Parents’ Assembly Change of Date 
 
Unfortunately and owing to unforeseen circumstances we have had to postpone our Harvest Parents’ 
Assembly until Monday 19th October at 2.15pm.  Please accept our apologies for any inconvenience caused. 

 
Kids Christmas Cards will be on sale immediately after the Harvest assembly and for the rest of the week at 
drop off and pickups. Could parents please place the orders and pay as soon as they can so that we can send 
for printing and get the cards back with plenty of times for Christmas.' 
 
Billingshurst Lions Book Gift 
 
We are pleased that the Lions have once again decided to donate a book from their charity book shop in 
Billingshurst to each child in the school.  The Lions will bring a selection of books to school tomorrow and 
whilst the classteachers will assist your children in choosing, ultimately the choice will be theirs.  We would like 
to thank the Lions for their generosity and, of course, hope that the children will enjoy reading their book. 
 
PTA News 

 
The new PTA, which is now 12 members strong, has had its first meeting of school the year welcoming many 
 of the new PTA members over cups of tea and muffins. This first meeting was particularly successful in terms 
of Christmas activities planning, including the children’s Christmas Cards, Christmas lunch and entertainment, 
Christmas Disco as well as Christmas Fayre. 

 
The children’s Christmas Cards making will take place on Friday 9th October between 13:00 and 15:00. If any 
parents / grandparents would like to be part of it, please let Mrs Jackson or your child's class rep know so that 
we can coordinate this and include you in the list of helpers. Please note that siblings can also come along and 
create their own card. 

 
We are now booking stalls for the Christmas Fayre, so if you know any business that would be interested in 
booking a stall (including you own), please let us know through reception (Mrs Jackson) or by contacting any 
of the PTA members. 

 
Finally, we are also collecting prizes for the Tree of Fortune 
and the Raffle, so if any parents can donate a prize or 
contact a business that could, it would be immensely 
appreciated and would make the PTA workload lighter. 

 
The new class reps are: 
 
Cadbury - Hannah Brockbank and Zoe Blount-Tonner 
Fox - Fadoua Amrani 
Fry - Sarah Bamsey and Carrie Cort 
JBB - Becky Humphries and Lucy Capel 
 
Pupil Achievements 
 
If you have any pupil achievements that you would like mentioned in the newsletter, please e-mail the office: 
office@williampenn.w-sussex.sch.uk 


